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Remember the mass exodus from the office for our holiday lunch last year? Recall the

creative holiday sweaters worn (I vividly remember the digital fireplace sweater).

Times are strange and things this December are very different.

While this year's celebration will be different, I'm sure it will be as much fun as last year (if

not, more).

In the meantime, like the title says, I'm thinking of all of you.
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